
Changes to your vision plan
Effective January 1, 2025, there will be some changes to the language describing your plan’s benefits 
as you will see in this quick reference guide. We are notifying you in advance so you can make informed 
decisions about your vision coverage.

Please visit blueshieldca.com/policies for updated terms and conditions of coverage.
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Benefit language clarifications
A change to the language describing your benefit will be reflected in your Summary of Benefits (SOB).

Notes: Using participating 
providers  - Eyewear/
materials pricing

The Using Participating Providers footnote in the Notes section of the SOB 
that describes coverage for eyeglass frames has been revised. The reference 
to “warehouse” allowance and/or “warehouse pricing” has been removed. 
The vision plan administrator does not use this term. The retail cost is 
classified as “wholesale pricing.” This edit does not change the benefit.

Please note: This document is not a contract. For complete benefit descriptions, terms and conditions, 
exclusions, and limitations of the health plan, please read your policy.


